
Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 
 Monthly Meeting 

September 28, 2016 
 

Those in attendance: Ron Hepner and Robert Stoner, Supervisors; Steve Erdman, 
Roadmaster; Luanna Zimmerman, Secretary/Manager, and Diane Krug. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hepner at 10:00 a.m.  All present recited 
the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag.     
 
Public Comments: None 
 
Roadmaster’s Report: Roadmaster Erdman informed the Board that the loader and 
backhoe are repaired. He said that the roadcrew will be trimming brush, cleaning and 
repairing basins, crack sealing, and trimming trees in the Kocher – Hottenstein Glen 
Park.  

 
New Business:  
  

1. Supervisor Hepner asked Luanna Zimmerman to call Woody Wiest of WW Pallet 
Company and get an estimate and date for grinding up and removal of the yard 
debris at the Township Compost Center.  

 
2. Supervisors discussed possible floor covering (carpet remnants) for the new 

Township Administration Building. This will be discussed with Supervisor Orr at a 
later date.  
 

3. The Board spoke with Diane Krug from Tri – County Regional Planning 
Commission regarding the proposed ordinance revisions. Krug will make some 
changes and provide the Supervisors with a mark – up copy and a final copy 
before the 10-26-16 meeting. Krug will also check on codification information and 
advise the Board. 

 
       
Old Business: None 
 
 

Public Comments: None 
 
With no further business on the agenda, Ron Hepner moved to adjourn. Robert Stoner                  
seconded the motion. With all in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Luanna Zimmerman, 
Secretary 


